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Semesterly Report

Thank you for your commitment to green initiatives at the University of Illinois. One of the ongoing requirements listed in the terms of the funding agreement for your project is the submission of semesterly reports with key information about your project. In addition to this form, please provide additional financial documentation and/or progress photos if available.
Please be as accurate as possible in describing the project (including possible setbacks or challenges in meeting the initial goals of the project). Not fully meeting your project's goals will not disqualify you from making future funding requests as long as your reports are as complete and accurate as possible.  If you have any questions, please contact the Student Sustainability Committee, at sustainability-committee@illinois.edu. 
Project Name: Bee Campus USA Signage

Date of Report Submission: 12/21/2018

Project Purpose: 
This project was created with the goal of educating our campus community about pollinators.

Detailed Accounting of Expenditures to Date:
Through the SSC, we have $3,000 to spend on creating permanent signage. None of this funding has yet been used.

Project Progress to Date:
The Fall 2018 semester was used as a planning stage for the Bee Campus signage project. On November 15th, the Bee Campus USA committee met to discuss the content and design on each of the permanent signs. Additionally, we discussed locations to consider for placing the signage. During Spring 2019, I plan to have the locations of the signage approved by March. Purchasing and orders should be completed by April.  

Student Involvement and Outreach to Date:
Student members of the Bee Campus USA committee have been greatly involved in the project this semester. As I mentioned above, we have met once in November to plan the designs on the signage and their locations on campus.

Marketing and Promotion Efforts to Date:
The Bee Campus USA committee updates our Facebook page semi-regularly. We recently promoted the announcement that U of I was the first Big Ten school to become Bee Campus certified. We plan to announce our new signage (and gratitude to SSC) once they have been installed.
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